St Paul’s Junior School
Supporters’ Group (JSSG)

THANK YOU!

Thank you to Paz Grahame for all your hard work organising and running
the canteen for the JS Athletics Day on 27/07. Also a massive thanks to the
volunteer bakers and helpers who assisted Paz on the day - Alexia Buck

Cheryl Fanning, Dale Roche, Sue Elliott, Helen Thew,

Karyn Lowe, Karli Odgers, Sheriden McConaghy,

Patricia Fernandes, Sophie Hughes, Sarah Saunders,

Kylie Meller, Alana Henderson, Nicole Stevens and =

anyone else’s name we have missed. Our community 4‘1’%

is enriched because of your help. B e p.Z A
We really appreciate it!! R ) Our next meeting Is

Thursday 7th SEP
@ 7pm in the Library

We look forward to

The next Junior School Uniform Swap will be at 8:00am — 9:00am in the Undercover seeing some new faces

Area on Wed 30th August. Proceeds go towards the JSSG Helping Hand Grant which
aims to help alleviate the financial burden on St Paul’s Junior School families
experiencing unexpected and relatively short-term financial difficulty.
Can’t make it, don’t fret! Fill in an order form, located at
http://cpl.stpauls.qld.edu.au/jssg-uniform-swap/, place it in an envelope

along with your donation and deliver to the JSSG mailbox (located in the JS
Reception). We will attempt to locate the items you need and deliver them to your
child’s class. Cost is S2 per clothing item or 50c for socks.

JOIN OUR FACEBOOK COMMUNITY
Stay up to daI;ce with notices / events from us on
ourhaceeookipae facebook.com/stpaulsjssg




